
05/02/23

Cedar Point Field Trip Proposal

Vicksburg High School Student Senate Advisors have a long tradition of taking active senate members on 
a spring Cedar Point Trip. This trip serves several purposes: first, this trip rewards students who have 
contributed to the year’s activities and work. Second, this reward results in better attendance and 
commitment from senate members. If students miss three meetings or activities, they may not go on 
the trip. Third, we use the trip as an incentive to increase student participation in fundraising for the 
club and other charities!  The targeted week for the trip is also Math and Science Week. It is also our 
hope that our AP math and science students will attend as well if extra seat space is available on the 
bus. 

Details:

Total number of students attending: approximately 30 students

Transportation: Vicksburg school bus

Cost of Trip: approximately $1,500 (portions paid by senate and students)

Date and Times: Date 06/01/23

Approximate Times: 7 AM to 11:30PM

Permission Slips will be required for all students attending

All students will be responsible for any missed work


